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To Franklin D. Roosevelt

January 27, 1944   Washington, D.C.

My dear Mr. President,

Please accept my congratulations on your birthday.1  Last year at this time we were treasuring our great hopes as a result of the recent Casablanca conference.  It seems to me much more was realized than we anticipated then, and I have the feeling that the Lord will bless our efforts in the coming months, again beyond our expectations.

I anticipate some very hard knocks but I think these will not be fatal to our hopes, rather the inevitable stumbles on a most difficult course.

I wish to thank you for the strong support you have given me personally and to the entire Army in the past twelve months.

Faithfully yours,

G. C. Marshall
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1. Roosevelt was born at Hyde Park, New York, on January 30, 1882.
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